
 Thursday 25th August 2022 

 Dear Year 11 leavers (and parents/carers), 

 We hope today has gone well.  We wanted to write a short note on behalf of all the school staff to 
 wish you the very best for whatever the future holds. 

 We are excep�onally proud of you.  Well done for your results; you need to feel especially proud of 
 these considering the journey you have been made to take due to the pandemic years. 

 We very much hope you will be joining our fantas�c sixth form in September.  You may have heard 
 last week about how well Year 13 performed in their summer examina�ons which meant they got the 
 des�na�ons they were planning for either at university or in employment.  You will each be making 
 your own minds up about what is important to you as a young adult and what kind of person you 
 want to be; joining the Tadcaster Grammar School Sixth Form represents a very posi�ve step towards 
 the aspira�ons you have for your future. 

 If you have definitely decided to leave us, remember that you will always be ‘Tadcaster Grammar 
 School’.  Be excep�onally proud of that and wear it as a badge of honour.  In the near and far future 
 we’re sure you will probably think back to your �me at school.  If this happens, always know that we 
 will definitely be thinking about you.  Please stay in touch. 

 Remember we are always here to help, especially in the next few days.  Any ques�ons or queries 
 please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Knapton, (Entry into TGS Sixth Form) 
 (  r.knapton@tgs.starmat.uk  ) or Mrs Lawson, (Careers  Advice) (  h.lawson@tgs.starmat.uk  ). 

 Enjoy the rest of the holidays.  Stay safe, and if you are going to Leeds Fes�val, be sure to take your 
 wellington boots. 

 Kind regards, 

 Mr A Parkinson  Mrs R Knapton 
 Headteacher  Director of Sixth Form 

 Headteacher: Mr A Parkinson B.Sc (Hons) M.Ed M.Sc 
 Toulston, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire. LS24 9NB 
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